
                                    

ABT Innovations Inc, 
#310 - 730 View St., 

 Victoria BC, V8W 3Y7 

June 6, 2019 
Dr R.E.W. Hancock, 
Department of Microbiology and Immunology 
University of British Columbia 

Dear Bob, 

I am writing this letter to support your proposal, “Nanoparticle formulations for anti-inflammatory 
IDR peptides” to the Nanomdicine Innovation Network for funding through the Networks of 
Centres of Excellence. This proposal covers the use of anti-inflammatory peptides for the treatment 
of chronic inflammatory diseases. We are very happy to provide our full support for this project 
and indications and will ensure the commercialization of the resultant formulated peptides to 
enable it to achieve final development in formal preclinical and clinical studies. The information 
and experience we gather through our relationships with other companies in developing peptides 
for different indications will be invaluable in guiding the path forward, and we are committed to 
prosecuting and maintaining the UBC-owned patents over the period of your proposal, a value of 
$30,000 per year of in-kind. In addition we will provide $45,000 per year in research support 
through our existing contracts with UBC to your lab to enable work on these formulations for 
veterinary products. Finally we will be utilizing your current research as leverage to raise further 
funding to go to your lab to cover year 2 activities. Good luck with the grant proposal. 
 
     Sincerley Yours 
 
 
      
 
     Micheal Graw, 
     President and CEO 
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